DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

3 February 1970

Dear Roy,

I am glad to learn that you hope to have
a copy of your paper for us to look through in the
very near future. We can then discuss a date on which
both the manuscripts should be sent to the Journal.

Many thanks also for your suggested alterations.
We certainly slipped up on the form of presentation for
the references but we are proceeding to retype this in
the correct form.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.L. KIRK.,

Dr. R.T. Simmons,

Senior Consultant,

Commonwealth Serum Laboratories,
45 Poplar Road,

PARKVILLE, N.2.

Vies-3052.




